
From: Witney Food Bank <info@witney.foodbank.org.uk>  
Sent: 08 January 2025 15:52 
To: Adam Cook  
Subject: Thank you 
 
 
 
Dear Adam,  
 
I am writing to say thank you so much for your arranging the donation of £250 from a 
business/contractor to us. We spoke back in November regarding this and in 
December the BACS payment was received.  We are so appreciative of your 
support, particularly around Christmas time. This is one of the busiest periods for us, 
and so this donation will have gone a long way to help many individuals as well as 
families.  
 
Thank you once again,  
 
Regards,  
 
Faye Carrick 
--  
Witney & West Oxfordshire Food Bank 
info@witney.foodbank.org.uk 
07949 442342 

 

mailto:info@witney.foodbank.org.uk
mailto:info@witney.foodbank.org.uk

